

Anglesey Ynys Môn u3a

Newsletter Issue 34:

April 2024

Pictures by Rob Phillips

Country Dancing

Meet on the 2nd Wednesday of each month 10.15 – 12 noon. No experience needed – all dances are called out. New members welcome. £1 per session see **Gillian Slinn** for details Tel: 01407 764885

Walking Group

There are usually two walks each month. Please keep your eyes on the website if you are interested in joining us. New walkers are warmly welcomed so if you would like to see more of our beautiful island at a pleasant pace, please join us.

Allan Norris, Walks Group Leader

Film Club

All u3a members are welcome to the club. The programme is varied and may include documentaries. Foreign language films always have English subtitles. All showings begin at 1pm.- members who have attended the morning session usually bring a packed lunch. There is a small charge for each film attended to cover running costs

Gill Winter - Organiser

Summer 2024

Another successful session is behind us. We have enjoyed a varied selection of excellent speakers who brought their own personalities and expertise to entertain and educate us. Our U3A wouldn't be so successful if it wasn't for the dedication of members who selflessly donate their time and effort to ensure we have seamless and enjoyable meetings, so a big thank you to all of them.

It is the time of year when we turn our minds to our AGM, and the opportunities that are there for all members to investigate just how they can contribute to our U3A to keep it vibrant and attractive to all. This year we are facing a few changes, as you are aware. Myself, Anne Henderson (Secretary) and Ann Pollitt (Social Secretary) are standing down from the committee, creating openings for members, old and new to take up the challenge and help our U3A continue to march forward and bring even more success and growth. Remember, if we don't evolve, eventually the U3A

This is my last chairman's report and I would like to thank all members for the support I have received over the years.

Bill Hulme, Chairman

The serving of tea/coffee stops at 10.20am – to enable washing up to be finished by 10.30am so that the helpers in the kitchen can enjoy the morning with the rest of us.

Edited by Barbara Hulme

The Anglesey u3a website:

u3a.org.uk/Anglesey for all the latest news and information from your u3a. The Stop Press page carries notices of the latest developments. The programme for the coming term, theatre visits, educational visits and the full walks programme are all there, plus reviews of the walks carried out this session. You can also find links to a host of photographs from recent activities. Contributions in the form of reports or photos are always welcome.

Bill Winter

- Webmaster

REMEMBRANCE

During the Spring we lost two of our members, Sara Richards and Lynn Walton. We send our condolences to their families.

Mah-Jong Group

Meet every Tuesday 2pm-4pm, £1 a session. Unravel the rules of the Chinese Tiles. Contact Patricia Rannard for details on 01407 749374